U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of Investigation

Office of the Director

Washington, D.C. 20535

March 11, 2004

Dear -:

Thank you for your February 26 letter about your

I
who is interested in a summer internship. You must be proud of - and his

accomplishments. I will be happy to pass this information on to the appropriate personnel.

Sincerely yours,
{,/ o £

Robert S. Mueller, 111
Director

EBI/DOJ





